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We have completed the month of October and revenue for the General Fund was $1,310,150.63 

coupled with expenses of $898,929.12.  The overall monthly results were that in October 2022 we spent  

$411,221.51 more than we brought in.   

 

 

 

Couple items of note: 

 

1. Fiscally we are positive by $783,889.57 through October.  I expect to continue to see that figure drop over 

November and December.  I am planning to make our first transfer of ESSR III funds to cover salaries and 

benefits in January once we have all of our year end items closed.  The second and final transfer of ESSR 

III funds will take place close to fiscal year end.  These funds will place us in the black for the fiscal year – 

without them, we would be deficit spending this fiscal year.  I expect deficits to begin next fiscal year as 

forecast. 

 

2. The track is almost finally completed, as the line painting was mostly completed this week.  They have a 

few spots in a corner or two to finish when the wind isn’t so strong.  I can’t believe how well mother nature 

cooperated with us getting it tucked in and done.  Again, this was another prudent investment of ESSR III 

funds for the long term. 

 

3. Ray and his team are ready for Winter (boo…).  The City of Bucyrus is going to allow us to purchase salt 

from them, which is a huge savings for us.  Personally, I am hoping for a continuation of nice weather and 

no snow. 

 

4. The Holidays are rapidly approaching – once we are through that period we will begin looking at projects 

for next year and summer. 

 

All of us in fiscal hope you have a Happy Thanksgiving!   
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